MEMORANDUM

From:

Chapel Hill Transportation Board

To:

Chapel Hill Town Council

Date:

April 6, 2005

Subject:

Suggestion to Council Regarding Recruitment of Advisory Board

Members

At its regularly-scheduled meeting on April 5, 2005, the Chapel Hill Transportation Board voted 7-0 to recommend to Council that it consider having the Mayor begin one of the Council meetings with a brief "recruitment pitch" to citizens for participation on Town Advisory Boards. It was suggested that this might be accompanied, for the benefit of both those present at the meeting and those watching a televised broadcast, by visuals presenting information such as:

List of Boards Meeting Schedules (days, # times/month) of Boards Approximate number of hours required

The Board members agreed that having prospective members understand the level of commitment required would be very beneficial to developing strong advisory boards.

In attendance: Barnes, Cianciolo, Easthom, Eldridge, Howe, Juliano, Koontz

For the Transportation Board,

Heorge Ciancido

George Cianciolo

Chair